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WINTER FARMERS MARKET
The MCA hosts the final installment of the Winter Farmer’s 
Market on Sunday, April 18th from 12-3PM. Please show 
your support by stopping in. Vendor offerings include local-
ly made soaps, candles, baked goods, meat, and maple syrup. 

Vendors can contact Mary Tryhorne  
at marytry33@gmail.com 

if you or someone you know
 is interested. 

The Friends of the MontgomeryTown Library 
are proud to offer a new scholarship of

$500 to a MontgomeryResident 
High School Senior who is 

planning to attend some form of 
higher education (any college, 

university, or trade school) 
after they graduate. 

This money will be available December 2018 and is intend-
ed to be used as a supplement to a student’s second semester 
or next term expenses. Application deadline is May 1st.
Students interested in applying for this scholarship are 
asked to submit the scholarship application, a transcript 
copy of coursework, two letters of recommendation 
from non-relatives, and a 500-1000 word essay about 
“Today’s Libraries and their purpose in our Communi-
ty.” Please inquire at the Montgomery Town Library for 
further information and to obtain the application form 
or email friendsmontgomerytownlibrary@gmail.com.

LOCAL PUBLIC CORNHOLE LEAGUE
Community members meet once a month at the MCA to toss the 

bean bags. Free and open to the public (18+). 
Space for up to 9 teams. BYOB. Indoor shoes required. 

To secure a team slot, please email Becca and Bob 
at greycomyn@aol.com

	 Walk-ins may pair up to form additional teams. 
April 22nd @ 6PM

COMING SOON...Montgomery Summer Farmers Market
The Summer Farmers Market returns to the Village 

and organizers are seeking vendor applications! 
Every Saturday June 9th-September 15th 

from 9AM-1PM on the 
Historical Society’s Pratt Hall 

side lawn. Vendors can contact 
Sue Wilson at 326-4189 
for booth information.

JOB OPENING!
The Montgomery Selectboard is hiring for an Assistant. 

The position is for 10 hours per week, compensation com-
mensurate with experience. Applications will be accepted 

until 5PM April 13th. Full job description posted on the 
Town of Montgomery website>Selectboard>Agenda & 

Minutes>Job: Assitant to Selectboard

A New Season of the CEA
The Celebration of Expressive Arts returns

to the Inn starting April 29th at 7PM
The evening of creative presentation features
musician Joanne Segretto, artist Susan Jones, 

and writers Robert Gilmore and
Eileen Oktavec. 

For more information please call The Inn or 
email Becca Cummins at greycomyn@aol.com

LISTERS NOTICE
The  Montgomery Board of Listers will soon be conducting 
visits to properties that have been changed in the last year. 
Affected property owners will be notified and an appoint-
ment will be made to visit each site to access those changes. 
Upon completion of those visits a “change of appraisal” no-
tice will be sent to those property owners informing them of 
any adjustments to their assessment. The letter will include 
the new assessed value and how to appeal if that is your in-
terest. Information on the process will be posted in both 
Post Offices, the Town Office, and the on the Town website: 
www.montgomeryvt.us. Any property owner may appeal 
their assessment during the grievance period whether they 
have received a notice of change or not. Call or email the list-
ers or Town Clerk for more information. (802) 326.4719 
or montgomerylisters@fairpoint.net. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY
Anyone wishing to volunteer for Meals on Wheels  can call 
Lise Gates at 933-2030 or Lynda Cluba at 326-4384. 
Meals are delivered between 
10:30 AM and 12:30 PM weekdays, 
depending on number of deliveries. 
Meals are picked up  at the Dairy Center. 



Look for this montly newsletter distributed at your local stores, post-offices, and public buildings, as well as online at the official Town 
of Montgomery website: www.montgomeryvt.us. We want this newsletter to be valuable to the community, so please be sure to offer 

feedback and content to the Editor, Suzanne Dollois, whom you can email at sdoll.vt@gmail.com.


